
Amir of Kuwait thanks Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim for his congratulation on the
National Day

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, received a cable from Amir of

Kuwait Sheikh Sabah Al-Ahmad Al-Sabah replying his eminence’s congratulations for Kuwait's

national day Monday, 19/3/2018

The Amir of Kuwait valued highlighting Kuwait's efforts to support Iraq, stressed strengthening

of ties between the Iraqi and Kuwaiti people. Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim had congratulated the Amir

of Kuwait Sheikh Sabah Al-Ahmad Al-Sabah marking Kuwait national day, wished the Amir sustained

health and for the Kuwaiti people prosperity and advancement. And valued Kuwait's hosting of

Iraq’s reconstruction conference and the level of understanding between the two countries.


